
Dear Representatives: 

This piece of legislation does nothing more than make a few people “feel” better.  These kind of laws 

that essentially say: “government know best” only lead to a bleaker future for us all. 

The ONLY thing that leads to a brighter future for us all, is when “liberty with personal responsibility” is 

put on the forefront of all legislators minds. 

Please vote NO on SB 941! 

  

Sincerely, 

Ronald Wiggins 

1185 Ferry Rd 

North Bend, OR  97459 

ronw8@frontier.com 

541-756-7435 

  

 


